
 

 
 

 8th November 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 

National Odd Socks Day / Children in Need Day 
 

The school will be involved in activities throughout next week as part of National Anti-Bullying 
Week. 
 
We will be revisiting the important steps to take should they feel they are experiencing bullying, or 
if they are worried that somebody else is. A copy of our approach is attached for you. 
 
As part of this week, there will be activities taking place in class, and we will also be visited by the 
Playright Theatre Company on Wednesday afternoon, to reinforce our work. 
 
On Tuesday, we are inviting all children to celebrate individuality by wearing odd socks to school. 
This is part of a national initiative of Odd Socks Day and we hope as many children will join us in 
this as possible. 
 
Finally, on Friday, we are inviting all children to ‘Wear their Spots’ to mark Children in Need 
Day – in return for a donation to the charity of 50p. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracy Keefe  
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